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DEPUTY SPEAKER’S STATEMENT 

Member for Greenslopes 
Mr DEPUTY SPEAKER (Mr Kelly): Members, this will be the last adjournment and my last 

adjournment as the Deputy Speaker in the 57th Parliament. I have greatly enjoyed the opportunity to 
be the Deputy Speaker of the 57th Parliament, and I have greatly enjoyed the opportunity to listen to 
all of the adjournment debates. I have learned a lot about you, I have learned a lot about your electorates 
and I have learned a lot about Emu Swamp Dam. I have learned about the things you are proud about. 
I have shared your losses with you. Far too often I have heard your grievances, but I have mostly 
enjoyed hearing about the people you are proud of in your electorate. Surprisingly, last night we learned 
that the member for Redlands can sing. I would like to thank the Temporary Speakers for their fantastic 
work over the last four years, I would like to thank the clerks at the table for their patient advice, and I 
would certainly like to thank the attendants for keeping us well hydrated and looking after all of our 
needs. Thank you, and good luck in the upcoming election. 
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